February 25, 2009

Dear Dr. Reynolds and the Scottsbluff Board of Education:

This letter is to inform you that I will be retiring from the teaching profession as of May
22,2009. It has been a pleasure to serve the patrons and students of Scottsbluff Public
Schools for the past 30 years. Thank you for that opportunity.

I would also like to thank Mr. Mason for his excellent leadership at Bluffs Middle School
and for making my last two years of teaching so enjoyable. We are lucky to have such a
quality administrator in our district. Good luck to the staff of BMS as you look forward
to the exciting changes ahead for the middle school.

I would like to thank all of the staff, students, parents, and patrons who have made my
job so enjoyable and who have made me so proud to be a member of the teaching staff of
this district. My 35 years in this profession have been exiremely rewarding and I still feel
this is one of the greatest jobs in the whole world!

Sincerely,”

ey S
(el Y -
* u{/{‘/@tw /(/‘f“‘m,%{‘ /(r’/[ﬁ\v/
\

Vickie Nemnich



